

December 2013

Dear Friends and Co laborers,

It is with thanksgiving as I think of our friends that have prayed and given to support our ministry. Some of you have been with us for the entire 37 years since we began deputation to go to Brazil. We are thankful for the blessings of the Lord during the time we were in Brazil and for the wonderful people He gave to work with us. We are thankful that almost all of them are still faithful in the work and that the churches are doing well.

As most of you know, I had several health problems (four surgeries) earlier this year and again it is with thanksgiving that I can report that I am now doing well. We can give thanks because Christ came that first Christmas and died on the cross for our sins, rose from the grave for our justification and is coming again to receive us into heaven to be with Him for all eternity.

During this Christmas season, we pray that the Spirit of Christmas which is Christ Himself will be everything you need in your life and in your church.

May you have a joyous Christmas,

Don McMillan

